
Ref: ISA/CIR/2022-2023/16             27/05/2022 

Dear Parent(s)               
Greetings! 
Kindly note the following instructions regarding COVID-19 protocols as per ADEK and School Policy for your 

ward/s who will be attending FTF classes w.e.f  30th May 2022 for Gr 11 

Gr 11 classes will commence from 30th May 2022.  

 

PCR TEST 

• All students Grade11 should have a 96-hour valid negative PCR test prior to the first day of 

physically attending the school  

• Students are required to do the PCR test on 27th 0r 28th May  2022 

• Location: All public/private/drive-thru testing Centers 

• School Code: KS-9161.  

• Kindly carry the Emirates ID of your ward/s 
 

DOCUMENTS TO BE SUBMITTED ON THE FIRST DAY TO THE CLASS TEACHER 
 

• The hard copy of the Negative PCR result (96-hour validity) should be shown at the entrance  

• Students aged 16 years and above are required to submit COVID-19 Vaccination Certificate  

• Unvaccinated students aged 16 years and above are required to submit the exemption reflected in 

the Al Hosn App  

FREQUENCY OF PCR TEST 

• Students below 16 years old are required to do PCR test every 30 days (and Green pass on Al Hosn 
App) 

• Vaccinated students aged 16 years and above are required to do PCR test every 30 days (and Green 
pass on Al Hosn App) 

• Unvaccinated students aged 16 years and above are required to do PCR test every 7 days. 
 

PARENTS/VISITORS ENTRY INTO SCHOOL 

Please note that only those parents will be permitted to enter the campus: 

• Who are vaccinated and have Green Pass on Al Hosn App  

• or 48 hours valid PCR test if unvaccinated.  

SCHOOL TRANSPORT 

In case you require school transport for your ward/s for the academic year 2022-23, you are requested to  

register for the same at the School Office (Transport Section). Please note that all such parents who were 

already availing the school transport facility in the previous academic year 2021-22 are also required to re-

register the same in case you need school transport facility. 

FEE PAYMENT 

All parents are required to do the provisional admission formalities for the academic year 2022-23 in order to 

enable their ward/s to attend classes w.e.f30th May 2022. Those who have already done the same may kindly 

ignore this reminder. 

Stay Safe and Healthy! 
 

Thanking You for your co-operation  

 
Neelam Upadhyay  
Principal 
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